
Broughton Street area
Edinburgh 

Investing in your gas supply

During our work in Forth Street, the 
road will be closed in two separate 
sections. Motorists will be required 
to follow signed diversion routes.

This essential project involves 
replacing our old gas mains with 
new plastic pipe to ensure a 
continued safe and reliable gas 
supply for the local area for many 
years to come.

We’ve worked closely with the local 
authorities in planning our project. 
Our work will begin on Monday 7 
January 2019 and take around 26 
weeks to complete.

We’ll be working in Broughton 
Street between York Place and the 
roundabout for London Street/East 
London Street for approximately 12 
weeks. The road will be closed to 
northbound traffic and parking 
restrictions will be in place.

We will then be working in London 
Street and Forth Street, and 
parking restrictions will be in place. 

We’re investing £500,000 to upgrade our gas 
network in the Broughton Street area of Edinburgh.

Follow us
@SGNgas f Find us on

Facebookwww Read more
sgn.co.uk

You’ll find further details, such as 
where we’ll be working, overleaf.

To help you understand more 
about this project, we’ll be 
holding a drop-in session on 
Thursday 3 January in the 
Drummond Room, Broughton 
St Mary’s Church, Bellevue 
Crescent, EH3 6NE. We’ll be 
there between 3.30pm-
6.30pm to answer any further 
questions you have.



Where is the 
work taking 
place?

To access this leaflet in an alternative
format please call 0800 912 1700

Smell gas? ! 0800 111 999
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We’ll be working Monday to Friday between 8am-4pm, and at weekends 
where required.
We are sorry about any inconvenience our work causes and would like to 
thank road users for their patience. This is a complex engineering project, 
however we always aim to minimise disruption whenever possible.
If you have any specific enquiries about this project, please call us on
0131 469 1728 during office hours (8am to 4pm) or on 0800 912 1700 
outside these times. 
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